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New school entrance and admin area

Welcome to your school

The upgrades to Wilton Public School are now finalised with the completion of 
Stage 2 of the project. All new facilities now ready for students and staff to use.

The new facilities at Wilton Public School are:

These new facilities delivered Day 1 Term 4 are on top of the 22 permanent classrooms, 
additional support units, and new car park area that were completed earlier in 2023  
as part of Stage 1 of the project.

We would like to thank you for your patience during the construction phase and are  
thrilled to deliver this project for the school community.

Upgraded 
library

Upgraded 
hall

Upgraded 
administration

New Out of School 
Hours (OSHC)

Upgraded covered 
outdoor learning 
area (COLA)

Upgraded 
canteen
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Message from the Principal

It is with much excitement that I share that the upgrades at Wilton Public School have recently been finalised for  
use by students and staff.

We are thrilled to be able to use the new library, COLA and other new facilities, on top of the 22 new high quality,  
air-conditioned, spacious classrooms fully equipped with the latest technology and modern design. We will continue to 
provide our students with inspiring, high quality, and innovative learning in modern, flexible learning environments.

Our focus is on the education of the whole child, setting high expectations, striving for excellence and empowering our 
students to achieve their personal learning goals. Your children will always remain at the heart of what we do. It has 
been an absolute privilege to be part of the journey from the beginning with a team of dedicated and talented staff.

We thank you for your patience during the period of construction and look forward to celebrating these new and 
upgraded facilities with the school community.

Your sincerely, 
Debra Gray, Principal

Contact us

For information about school activities and operations, 
contact the school directly:

Principal:	Debra Gray

Website:	 wilton-p.schools.nsw.gov.au

Email:	 wilton-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

Phone:	 02 4630 8006

For more information about this project, contact School 
Infrastructure NSW:

Website:	 schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au

Email:	 schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au

Phone:	 1300 482 651

New reading space for students

New COLA area and forecourt

New computer area in school library

New library learning space
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